
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BE IT KNOWN that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Aldermen(BOA) of the City of Branson 
West, Missouri, for the purpose of creating Section 400.500 to establish lot and building requirements for 
Two-Family Dwellings (duplexes) Under Separate Ownership. 

Said public hearing before the BOA will be held at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 8, 2025, in the Council 
Chambers at Branson West City Hall (110 Silver Lady Lane, Branson West, MO).  All interested persons are 
invited to attend and be heard. 

Draft text of the ordinance change is available for review at Branson West City Hall during regular business 
hours. 

 


